New members greeting

As a new member of the dance school | am sure you will have lots of questions. We hope that our
website will provide you with some of the information you need.

In the forms and information section of our website you will see a medical information form and a
terms and conditions form. We would like you to complete both documents, so we can make sure
that the correct support is provided for members attending our school. By signing and submitting
the forms you will also be helping us to follow the general data protection regulations.

In the uniform section of our website you will see an essential uniform information sheet. This will
provide you with guidance on the uniform requirements for each group. If you wish to order from
our dance school, please print and complete the form then submit it to the wardrobe department at
class (Paula or Nicola). We also have a selection of pre-worn items to purchase at a minimal cost.
You can purchase items of uniform from other sources however you will need to follow the essential
information to ensure the correct items are obtained. If you need any advice, please ask.

You can purchase additional dancewear using the order form provided. These items are optional.
Personalisation is also optional on additional dancewear (there is no extra cost for this).

We offer a range of opportunities at our dance school including events, competitions, exams, shows,
charitable activities and parties. Although we encourage all of our members to embrace the
opportunities provided they are all optional. In addition to raising funds for charities, we also hold
our own coffee mornings and cabaret nights to support the dance school. All of our troupe
costumes are purchased using funds raised through such events. This helps to keep the individual
costs down however the support of parents and carers is crucial to enable us to continue to do this.

There are opportunities for parents and carers to become involved in activities too. Our dance
family is very sociable, and we are often arranging trips and social outings for anyone who would like
to be involved. Our up and coming events include a coach trip to Edinburgh in November and a
weekend in London in March. We also have our annual Christmas night out and we embrace any
other excuse for a social occasion!!

Our Facebook group is the hub for all of our up to date information. This is a closed group however
once you join the dance school you will be able to access this.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Welcome to our dance family!!



